Parent Support Organization

## MESSAGE FROM THE PSO PRESIDENT

## **Happy March! Anyone ready for Spring?**

Tomorrow, March 3rd, is our annual MW Auction. **Carrie Mantel** will be needing more volunteers to head this large event this year. Over 50% of the tickets have been purchased, I hope you have been able to purchase your tickets!! Looking forward to seeing everyone at this amazing event!

The MW Carnival is scheduled for June 1st. This event cannot happen without committee chairs. If you are interested in helping out with the carnival this year, please reach out to **Megan Van De Pitte** at <a href="mailto:woodwardcarnival@gmail.com">woodwardcarnival@gmail.com</a> or sign up at the link that has been sent out to your emails.

Thank you to all our volunteers, we couldn't accomplish so much without you!

Megan Van De Pitte
PSO President (<u>mwpsopresident@gmail.com</u>)

## JOIN US TOMORROW TO REACH FOR THE STARS!

## Remember the auction is coming up on Saturday March 3rd.

If you have not registered, you still have a few days! Hopefully you have seen the amazing classroom baskets and projects in the school lobby! A few of the amazing auction items include A Hamilton Evening, A P!nk Concert Evening, Kindergarten, Principal and PE Teacher for a Day and so much more! Check out the website at <a href="https://marywoodwardpso.ejoinme.org/">https://marywoodwardpso.ejoinme.org/</a> ReachForTheStars.

For those of you planning on attending, VIP tables are welcome to register starting at 5:00pm and 5:30pm for all other attendees.



Childcare will be available starting at 4:30pm. If you have not registered yet, you can still register at the door for \$10 per child. Remember, you don't have to be attending the auction to use the childcare. The childcare is located in the Mary Woodward cafeteria and is sponsored by Club K. There will be pizza, movies, games and fun. Kids must be picked up no later than 11:00pm.

Please contact <a href="mailto:mweaglesauction@gmail.com">mweaglesauction@gmail.com</a> if you have any last minute questions.

We hope to see you there to help our kids REACH FOR THE STARS!

## **MARCH 2, 2018**

## In This Issue:

- Message from the PSO President
- Join Us Tomorrow to Reach for the Stars!
- Join Us for Our Next PSO Meeting
- March Celebrity Walk + Bike to School
- There's Still Time to Order Scrip!
- Join Us for Our Next Specialty Fundraiser

## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

### March

- 3: Reach for the Stars Auction
- 5: Scrip Orders Due
- 7: Celebrity Walk + Bike to School
- 13: Tigard Taphouse Fundraiser
- 16: Box Tops Contest #2 ends
- 16: PSO Meeting (8:30 am)
- 26-30: Spring Break

### **April**

- 2: Box Tops Contest #3 starts
- 6: Son Event
- 9: Scrip Orders Due
- 20: Stuff the Bus
- 27: PSO Meeting (8:30 am)
- 27: Cultural Fair (5pm)

## **JOIN US FOR OUR NEXT PSO MEETING**

## Interested in finding out what's going on at school?

Come to our PSO meetings! Meet other parents, hear from our principal about the latest updates from the District, and find out how you can participate in school activities. We try to keep meetings to about an hour, and little ones are welcome.

Our next meeting is TODAY at 8:30AM in the cafeteria. See you there!

## **MARCH CELEBRITY WALK + BIKE TO SCHOOL**

# Wednesday, March 7 is your next chance to bike or walk to school with a celebrity!

Walks depart from the TVF&R Station on Walnut and the Summerlake Dog Park, and this month celebrities will be stationed at both locations.









## Our March celebrities are... Mrs. Niemi, Mrs. Mullins and Mrs. Schuff!

Mrs. Niemi, our PE teacher, will lead the walk from Summerlake Park. Mrs. Schuff, our STEAM teacher, and Mrs. Mullins, our music teacher, will lead the walk from the TVF&R Station.

All walking school buses and bike trains will leave for school at 7:40 am. This event will happen rain or shine. If you live outside comfortable walking distance but would still like to join the fun, there are two meeting locations where you can park and then walk or bike with your children. View the map at <a href="https://www.marywoodwardpso.com/events-fundraisers/celebrity-walk-bike-to-school/">https://www.marywoodwardpso.com/events-fundraisers/celebrity-walk-bike-to-school/</a> for more details.

For more information or to volunteer to lead a walking or biking group, please contact Jennifer Vasicek at <u>jen.vasicek@gmail.com</u>.

## THERE'S STILL TIME TO ORDER SCRIP!

### **Bring in your scrip orders!**

Gift card purchase due date is Monday, March 5th by 2:25 pm. Please drop off orders or buy gift cards online at <u>MaryWoodwardpso.com</u> under fundraisers and scrip.

Questions? Email Kristi at scripmw@gmail.com

## 2017-2018 MW PSO EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE & BOARD SUPPORT

#### President

Megan Van De Pitte mwpsopresident@gmail.com

#### **President Elect**

Cody Melby <a href="mailto:mwpsopresident@gmail.com">mwpsopresident@gmail.com</a>

#### Secretary

Anna Dodds mwpsosecretary@gmail.com

#### Treasurer

Tracy Johnson mwpsotreasurer@gmail.com

#### **Assistant Treasurer**

Wendy Jenkins mwpsotreasurer@gmail.com

#### Volunteer Coordinator

Shelly Smelser mwpsovolunteers@gmail.com

## Webmaster & Newsletter Coordinator

Kayleen Mendenhall kayleen@booyahcreative.com

#### **Facebook Coordinator**

Kristi Sloan &
Megan Van De Pitte
mwfacebookcoor@gmail.com

## STAY IN TOUCH!

There are many ways to keep tabs on PSO activities:

- Visit our website (www.marywoodwardpso. com)
- Like us on Facebook (www.facebook.com/ woodwardpso)
- Read this newsletter
- Come to a PSO meeting

## Mary Woodward Fundraising Night! Tuesday, March 13th, 2018

20% of <u>ALL</u> Sales goes to MW Food/Beverage/ Merchandise/Gift Cards



Come out from 3:00pm-9:00pm to benefit MW!

Tigard Taphouse: 9230 SW Burnham St. Tigard, OR 97224

\*\*Make sure you let your server know that you're with Mary Woodward\*\*